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Comments: This proposal to allow E-bikes on non-motorized trails within the National Forest System is ill-
advised. Travel other than foot-traffic disrupts wildlife and creates more impact on the ecosystem resources,
degrading soil, water and reducing opportunity for solitude in forested lands. We have enough roads in this
country without allowing bikes on trails that should be reserved for more primitive use. This effort under the
Trump administration is another example of proposals that destroy our environmental protections and should be
rejected.



